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SFRS – City of Glasgow – North West Sector Report 

 
 

Purpose of Report: 
 
The purpose of this report is:  
 

(1) to advise members of SFRS activity in the North West Sector during Quarter 
3 (1st September 2024 to 31st December 2024). 
 
 

 

Recommendations: 
 
The Area Partnership is asked to note the report, as well as the verbal update 

from Scottish Fire & Rescue Service 
 

 

Item 3 
 
13th February 2025 


